
     

 

 

 

 

March 3, 2021 

 

Greetings from your ICOMBO Newsletter Editor! 

I am working on the next edition of our newsletter which will feature our member 

organizations so that we can begin discussions around our purposes/aims and how they 

support multiple birth families in our communities. 

If you could take a few minutes and complete the attached questionnaire, I will use it to 

introduce your organization to our members.  Please submit this questionnaire along with a 

copy of your current logo so we can include it in our article.   

Our deadline for this article is March 15th. 

Thank you, 

 

Terri Gillis, ICOMBO Newsletter Editor 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             List Responses Below 

Organization Name:  

Country:  

Contact Name: (Person completing)  

Contact email address:  

Contact Position with Organization:  

 
How many members do you currently 
support? 

 

 
Current Purpose/AIMs as shared with 
your membership: 
 

 

 
What communications/activities/ or 
educational materials do you provide 
members in support of your 
Purpose/AIMs?  (List your top five items) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How has your organization changed how 
you communicate or meet with your 
members during 2020 due to the 
Pandemic?  If so, how?  And has it been 
successful? 
 
 
 

 

Have your members changed how they 
communicate with other parents of 
multiples during 2020 due to the 
Pandemic?  (e.g., local chapter meetings 
if applicable – How have they changed?) 

 

 
If you could share a best practice 
(Something working well for your 
organization today), what would that be? 
 

 

If you could ask other members for 
advice or strategies to assist with an area 
of concern you are experiencing in your 
organization what would you ask?  
(e.g., growth, retention, finances, etc.) 

 

Newsletter Member Questionnaire 


